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The Grant Parish Port Commission was held on May 12, 2022.  Present were Charlene Anderson, Cephas Bowie and Nick Slayter.  Motion to go into business meeting was made by Nick and seconded by Cephas.  Minutes from the May meeting were read and approved.  Carl Lasyone was unanimously elected as the 2022 President of the Board with Nick Slayter serving as Vice President and Charlene Anderson as Secretary. There was discussion held about a new board member.  Nick said he would reach out to one of the prospects an see if they are interested in serving on the board.  There was no other business.  Motion made by Cephas and seconded by Nick to adjourn the meeting.  Meeting was adjourned. 

Charlene Anderson
Secretary, Grant Parish Port Commission
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